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July 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued PaDent, 

 

We hope this leIer finds you well. Thank you for entrusDng Dermatology Partners of the North Shore with your 

dermatologic care over the past 26 years. We remain commiIed to providing high-quality, personalized medical services 

in a warm and professional environment. 

 

As you may be aware, the rising costs of operaDng a medical pracDce—combined with decreasing insurance 

reimbursements—have led many physicians to reDre early or join large corporate healthcare systems. In order to 

maintain the personalized, private-pracDce model, level of service, and access you expect and deserve, we will be 

implemenDng a modest annual administraDve fee effecDve July 1, 2025. 

 

Annual AdministraDve Fee: 

$35 per individual 

$100 per family (limited to parents and their dependent children under the age of 18) 

 

This administraDve fee will be charged annually and billed to your account. It is not billable to insurance. 

 

We understand that any addiDonal expense requires though^ul consideraDon, and we are commiIed to keeping this fee 

as low as possible while conDnuing to provide excepDonal care and service. If you have any quesDons or concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to contact our office. 

 

We truly appreciate your conDnued support and the opportunity to care for you and your family. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dermatology Partners of the North Shore 


